
 
February 28,2023 
 
 
 
Ms. Linda Bridwell, Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602 
 

Subject: Atmos Energy Corporation’s Notice and Filing of Revised Tariff Filing –       
DSM Balance Adjustment 

   
 
Dear Ms. Bridwell: 
 
Atmos Energy Corporation is filing with this letter, using the Commission’s Electronic Tariff Filing 
System, revised tariff sheets to implement the approved extended DSM program. The enclosed 
tariff sheet includes revisions to the tariff sheet for Atmos existing DSM programs (Sheet No. 
30) consistent with the Order in Docket No. 2022-00343 dated February 23,2023. 
 
Atmos Energy Corporation respectfully requests the Commission’s approval of the enclosed 
tariff sheet to be effective May 1, 2023. Atmos further requests that a copy of the tariff sheet be 
stamped “approved”, and a scanned copy returned by email to Christina.vo@atmosenergy.com. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this tariff filing, you may contact me at 972-855-3134. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
/s/ Christina Vo 
Christina Vo 
Sr. Rate Administration Analyst 
 
 
Enclosures 


